
 
 
 
August 23, 2019 
 
Red Rock Center for Independence 
168 N 100 E, Suite 101, St George, UT 84770 
 
 
Dear Barbara Lefler: 
 
Enclosed is the Social Services Block Grant (CFDA 93.667 / Federal Award Identification # 
G1801UTSOSR ) Contract #FY 20 RRCI in the expected amount of $9460.00 for the period of July 1, 
2019 – June 30, 2020. The total non-federal match requirement is $3153.00 and should be documented 
onsite. Modifications may be made if funding levels are increased or decreased at the state and/or federal 
level. 
 
Please read, sign, and return these contracts to me at Five County Association of Governments by no 
later than September 15, 2019 at 5:00pm. Failure to have the contract in by this date will forfeit this 
award. 
 
 
Please also be aware of mandatory grantee workshop will be help at Five County AOG on Monday, 
September 9th  from 1:00 – 2:00 PM. Please ensure that at least one representative from your organization 
is present. Electronic participation will be provided via GoTo Meeting. You can access the meeting at   
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/249407269 . You can also dial in using your phone. United States: 
+1 (408) 650-3123 . Access Code: 249-407-269 . Failure to attend will also result in the termination 
of this award offer. 
 
If alternate arrangement to attending the workshop need to be arranged, these requests should be 
submitted via email prior to September 6, 2019. 
 
Thank you again for all that you do. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you have any questions. 
You can reach me at mday@fivecounty.utah.gov or at (435) 673-3548 ext. 150. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Michael Day, MAcc 
Director of Community Action 
Five County Association of Governments Community Action 


